
Minutes 
April 21, 2015 

 

Meeting opened at 6:30 p.m.  Chris, Penny and Emily were present. 

 

Minutes from the previous meeting were reviewed.   

 

Selectmen signed Warrant #6 for $21,693.29. 

 

Selectmen reviewed account balances. 

 

Selectmen reviewed the bids for a TAN.  Camden National Bank offered the lowest interest rate 

of  0.76% for an amount not to exceed $350,000.  Selectmen voted to accept the proposal from 

Camden National Bank.  Sue will notify the bond counsel to begin the paperwork for a 2015 

TAN. 

 

New Business: 

New hire discussion – none at this meeting. 

 

Road issues:  Selectmen will explore the possibility of borrowing to pave the worst roads in town 

this summer.  A Special Town Meeting will need to be held to ok borrowing.  Penny would like 

to see a 5 year loan.  Emily is also ok with borrowing, and ok with turning some of the worst 

roads back to gravel until they can be paved in the future.    Selectmen will discuss road issues at 

their regular worksession on Thursday morning. 

 

Chris will work with Dennis Jones to begin road clean up soon. 

 

Selectmen discussed renting a power sweeper(s) to have volunteers clean along Pond Cemetery. 

 

Selectmen signed the Waldo County Hazard Mitigation Plan. 

 

Selectmen discussed the Transfer Station.  It isn’t open any longer on Crosby Brook Road.    

Tony Avila will accept metal at his business from 8-6 Monday – Thursday and Saturday  by 

appointment. 

 

Selectmen accepted Craig Lowe’s proposal for a new sign for the Town Office.  This will be 

paid for by a grant received from Jack Gibson.  Donations of split perennials will be accepted for 

gardens around the sign and the town office. 

 

Selectmen discussed the parking lot at the Firehouse and whether the funds would come from 

summer roads or the fire department budget.  It was agreed that the parking lot needs to be fixed. 

 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:30 p.m. 

 

Selectmen entered Executive Session. 


